
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/13/2013 11:08:02 PM
To: Michael Colvin (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: EDR

Michael - we should chat about this. What does your schedule look like tomorrow ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0140900
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